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Hello	SCCP!	We	hope	you	are	all	having	a	wonderful	summer	and	enjoying	this	
newsletter.	We	had	a	great	past	year	with	you	and	look	forward	to	starting	another	
great	 year	 with	 you	 all	 incoming	 semesters.	 Our	 goals	 over	 the	 next	 year	 are	 to	
create	more	volunteer/experiential	learning	activities	for	our	committed	members,	
as	 well	 as	 provide	 you	 with	 information	 to	 succeed	 in	 becoming	 a	 clinical	
pharmacist.	There	are	a	 lot	of	up	and	coming	projects	and	events	that	 I	hope	you	
are	all	looking	forward	to.	For	example,	we	are	working	on	setting	up	a	journal	club	
as	well	as	a	research	connection	with	the	UW	Hospital/Clinics.	We	are	also	currently	
in	the	end	stages	of	the	mentorship	program	and	plan	to	have	that	up	and	running	
in	 the	beginning	of	 fall,	 so	 if	 you	are	 interested,	please	keep	your	eyes	peeled	 for	
more	 information.	 As	 always,	 we	 will	 have	 monthly	 meetings	 where	 clinical	
pharmacists	will	come	speak	with	us	about	the	exciting	field.	As	always,	if	you	have	
any	specific	ideas	for	opportunities	for	the	organization,	do	not	hesitate	to	bring	it	
to	one	of	the	board	members.	We	are	here	to	shape	the	organization	the	way	the	
members	 want	 it	 to	 be!	 We	 look	 forward	 to	 seeing	 you	 in	 the	 fall,	 but	 in	 the	
meantime,	have	a	great	rest	of	the	summer.	
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Spring Semester Updates! 
Clinical Pharmacy Challenge Results 

The	winners	of	the	Clinical	Pharmacy	
Challenge-2016	were	Nicholas	Parker,	Ellen	
Sheckler,	&	Patrick	Beiermeister.	This	team	was	
made	up	completely	of	second	year	pharmacy	
students,	which	is	a	very	impressive	
accomplishment!	

The	challenge	was	open	to	pharmacy	
students	from	the	DPH-1,	DPH-2,	and	DPH-2	
class.	There	were	enough	participants	to	form	
twelve	teams.	The	willing	team	will	move	on	to	
compete	in	the	national	competition	in	
September!	

In	the	fall,	the	new	CPC	chair,	Sharon	Kim,	
will	be	monitoring	our	team’s	progress	in	the	
national	competition	as	well	as	organizing	our	
drug	literature	informational	meeting	for	the	
Clinical	Research	Challenge.		

	

In	the	spring	semester,	the	SCCP	website	
underwent	some	major	revisions	in	order	to	make	
information	more	accessible	and	friendly	to	our	
members.	Here	is	some	of	the	new	information	that	
can	be	found	on	our	website:	

• Our	currently	newsletter,	along	with	
newsletter	archives	

• Position	descriptions	for	each	of	the	
executive	board	members	

• Videos	featuring	practicing	pharmacists	
that	highlight	different	clinical	specialties	
and	transitioning	from	student	to	
residency.		

Check	out	our	website	at:	www.pharmacy.wisc.edu/ACCP	

Historian Update 
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Meet our new Executive Board! 
President: Jared Baxa 

Year:	DPH-3	
Fun	Fact:	I’m	a	twin!	
Position	Goals:	I	hope	to	get	this	
mentorship	program	set	up	and	running	as	
well	as	work	to	create	a	research	
connection	with	the	UW	Hospital	and	
Clinics.		
Previous	Involvement:	
Last	year	I	was	involved	in	Sophia’s	
Spaghetti	Dinner,	the	research	
symposium,	as	well	as	helped	to	set	the	
foundation	for	most	of	the	activities	that	
SCCP	has	today.		

Year:	DPH-2	
Fun	Fact:	My	only	sibling	and	I	are	14	years	
apart	
Position	Goals:	In	the	near	future,	I	am	
hoping	to	establish	a	journal	club.	After	
participating	the	Clinical	Research	Challenge	
from	SCCP,	both	local	and	national,	I	realize	
that	reading	scientific	articles	on	a	regular	
basis	is	very	important.	One	important	
aspect	of	being	a	clinical	pharmacist	is	
working	well	on	a	team	and	continuously	
learning	about	new	knowledge	and	
information.	It	is	also	our	responsibility	to	
keep	learning	from	outside	sources,	join	
together	to	strengthen	our	organization	and	
learn	from	each	other	through	a	journal	
club.		This	way,	our	relationship	within	SCCP	
can	be	strengthened,	and	most	importantly,	
we	can	learn	from	each	other	and	keep	up	
with	the	new	literature	just	how	clinical	
pharmacists	would.		

President Elect: Naomi Do 

Secretary: Heather Champion 
Year:	DPH-3	
Fun	Fact:	I	was	born	in	Guam	
Position	Goals:	I	hope	to	complete	the	
mentorship	program	for	our	members	by	
this	September,	and	to	help	establish	
more	volunteer	opportunities.	

Treasurer: Jeff Soukup 
Year:	DPH-3	
Fun	Fact:	I	am	getting	married	Labor	Day	
weekend	2017!	
Position	Goals:	With	this	position	I	hope	
to	evaluate	the	meetings,	fundraising	
activities,	and	events	throughout	the	year	
and	see	how	we	can	make	them	better,	
increase	member	involvement	in	these	
activities,	and	promote	SCCP	throughout	
the	school	of	pharmacy.	
	

Historian: Briana Amundson 
Year:	DPH-3	
Fun	Fact:	I	love	to	crochet	and	scrapbook	
in	my	free	time!	
Position	Goals:	I	hope	to	further	develop	
the	SCCP	website	by	featuring	current	
pharmacists	who	are	national	members	of	
ACCP.	I	am	also	hoping	to	develop	a	
member	spot	light	portion	of	the	website	
where	current	students	will	be	featured	to	
display	what	they	are	doing	to	prepare	for	
jobs	and	residencies.		
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Meet our new Executive Board! 
Pharmacy Challenge Chair: 

Sharon Kim 
Year:	DPH-2	
Fun	Fact:	I	have	lived	in	South	Korea,	
Hawaii,	California,	and	Washington	D.C,	
and	I	am	enjoying	the	Midwest	so	far!		
Position	Goals:	I	hope	to	bring	students	
together	to	test	their	knowledge	in	the	
SCCP	challenges	as	well	as	help	SCCP	
develop	further	as	an	organization.		
	

	

Kick-It-To-Cancer Chair:  
Marklie Munroe 

Year:	DPH-3	
Fun	Fact:	I	just	finished	a	Half	Ironman	in	
sunny	90	degree	weather.	I	will	never	take	
shade	&	Gatorade	for	granted	again!	
Position	Goals:	I	am	looking	forward	to	
bringing	new	volunteer	opportunities	to	
our	members	and	building	on	our	
relationship	with	Carbone	Cancer	Center.	
Previous	Involvement:	Last	year,	as	the	
Kick	It	to	Cancer	Co-Chair,	our	main	focus	
was	finding	volunteer	opportunities.	We	
participated	in	things	like	Sophie’s	
Spaghetti	Dinner,	Dragonboat	Racing,	and	
some	UW-Carbone	Cancer	Center	events.	
We	also	held	a	spring	apparel	sale.	

Practice and Research Network 
Chair: Katie Morgan 

Year:	DPH-3	
Fun	Fact:	I	survived	planning	a	wedding	
during	my	DPH-2	year	and	recently	
enjoyed	my	destination	wedding	in	
Arizona.	
Position	Goals:	I'm	excited	to	continue	
encouraging	student	research	by	
coordinating	this	upcoming	spring's	
PharmD	and	Pharm-Tox	Research	
Symposium,	and	I	also	hope	to	start	an	
SCCP	journal	club	where	students	can	
practice	presenting	and	discussing	articles	
with	their	peers.	

Outreach Coordinator:  
Abby Sharpe 

Year:	DPH-2	
Fun	Fact:	I	love	to	paint	as	a	way	to	relieve	
stress		
Position	Goals:	This	year	I	hope	to	help	get	
the	mentorship	program	up	and	running,	
as	well	as	plan	a	social	for	researchers	and	
interested	students	to	network.	I'm	
excited	to	see	what	the	year	brings!	
	

Student Liason:  
Daniel Mobley 

Year:	DPH-2	
Fun	Fact:	I	have	traveled	to	16	of	the	30	
Major	League	Baseball	stadiums.		
Position	Goals:	I	look	forward	to	being	a	
voice	for	all	SCCP	members	at	Student	
Senate	meetings	this	upcoming	school	
year.		
	
 
 
	
	
	


